Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Docket W-3589

From: William Marshall <zenomarshall@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 4:55 PM

To: Matthew Burczyk <mattbk@cityofws.org>; jdnc777 @gmail.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Docket W-3589

We own property that adjoins this property listed on the docket. We are south of the property.
We support this rezoning request unequivocally.

Thanks

S & Z Midway LLC
Zeno Marshall Jr
336-345-1921 Cell



